Whitehill Junior School

Head Teacher: Mr S Mills



Whitehill Road Hitchin Herts. SG4 9HT

Tel: 01462 621313 Fax: 01462 621311

e-mail: admin@whitehill.herts.sch.uk www.whitehill.herts.sch.uk

Thursday 2nd December 2021

Dear Parents and carers,

As you are aware we have been practising for the Year 3 production for a few weeks now. The rehearsals are going well and we thank you for learning lines with your children – they are doing a wonderful job. This letter outlines information around the performances and reminders regarding costumes and props.

Performances

The children will be doing three performances of the play:

Monday 13th December 2021 – 1:30pm (this will be like a normal school day, with children collected at 3:15pm, as usual).

Tuesday 14th & Wednesday 15th December 2021 – these performances will begin at 6pm. We ask that your children arrive at school at 5:30pm and enter their classrooms through their normal doors. We are expecting the performance to finish around 7pm, with children ready to be collected at 7:15pm. We ask that you wait for your child on the playground; the children will exit through their classroom door.

Costumes

Thank you to all of you who have been able to bring in your costumes for the play. If you have not, there is still time to do so. We ask that the costumes come in as soon as possible – by Monday 6^{th} December, please.

Due to having multiple students playing individual roles, we are keeping the costumes that parents need to provide very simple this year. We ask that all students wear all black. Black socks, trousers and a t-shirt. If you have any queries about this, please come and speak to us.

Props

Again, thank you for those who have been able to bring in pirate-related props. If you do have anything at home that you think could be useful and are happy for us to use, please do bring them in. Any pirate hats, eye patches, hooks etc. could be useful. If anyone has nurse aprons or a pair of brightly coloured shoes, they would also be very handy.

We thank you for your continued support!

Mr Lord. Mr Wells and the Year 3 team









